FEBRUARY 2023 BOARD NOTES
MAINTENANCE STAFF
BOWEN/ST.JOHN-

NEW STYLE BULLETIN BOARD AND NEW SIGNAGE ARE BEING
PREPARED FOR ST.JOHN

QUOTE FROM SCHREINER FOR STUMP REMOVAL @ BOWEN AND
TREE AND STUMP REMOVAL AT ST.JOHNS

CLINTON-

STONE WORK IS BEING DONE ALONG THE DRIVE FOR SAFETY AND
ASTHETICS

FRUTH-

QUOTE FROM ZENDER ELECTRIC FOR WIRING AND HOOK UP TO THE
4BAY

QUOTES FROM LUCIUS AND INMANS FOR GARAGE DOOR
OPENERS FOR THE 4-BAY

ATTICA MARKED OUT AREA FOR CONCRETE WORK, HOPEFULLY TO BE
DONE BY MARCH

DIRT IS BEING MOVED FROM TH WETLANDS TO CREATE BETTER
DRAINAGE

WE HAD TO PUT "FRUTHIE" DOWN DUE TO FELINE LEUKEMIA
GARLO-

RESEARCHING SOLAR LIGHTING FOR GARLO PARKING LOT
OUTHOUSE AT GARLO HAS BEEN MOVED TO BOWEN



TREE REMOVAL AT GARLO
ZIMMERMAN-

THE OLD FLOWER BOXES HAVE BEEN REMOVED

INVENTORY IN ALL PARKS IS UNDERWAY
TRAILER BRAKES HAVE BEEN ADDED TO BOTH F-250S

SARAJANE AND GRADY ARE TESTING FOR THEIR PESTICIDE
APPLICATORS LICENSE



